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RE:   Response to the Medical and Health Humanities Minor 

 

 
The CHASS Executive Committee discussed the Medical and Health Minor at the regular meeting on 
May 23, 2018.  There were no objections and the committee approved the proposed new minor. 
 

 

 

 

Kate Sweeny, Chair 

CHASS Executive Committee 
 
 
 


